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RADIOFRANCE

INTERVIEW

 RadioFrance reached out to

TARs asking if teens were

interested in giving interviews

detailing their dedication and

goals within Arizona Teenage

Republicans. AZ Teen Rep

Gabby shares, “Being on

RadioFrance was an

incredible experience. I had

the chance to speak about

Contact Our State Advisor : 480-231-8972

Erin Alling is the AZ State

Teenage Republican Advisor/

Turning Point USA Rep and

is looking for people to host

and/or be involved in Chase

the Vote Events.  

If Interested: 520-424-4187

Next Event: September 21st

On August 17th TARs was able to join Justin Heap for a ballot chasing

event. The turnout was substantial and they were able to reach a lot of

people about the vote. The teens went door-to-door giving out flags and

voting information and were met positively by the community. 

issues that truly matter to me, and it was amazing to share my story

within Arizona Teenage Republicans. It felt especially thrilling to

highlight the energy and passion of young conservatives in Arizona on

an international platform. Being able to discuss these topics that I care

deeply about with such a wide audience was an opportunity I’ll always

treasure!

CHASE THE VOTE
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AZ FREE SUMMIT

Watch TARs AZ Free Highlights Watch TARs RNC Highlights 

POUNDING SIGNS

The teens got together to participate

in a service activity for the

community! AZ teen reps went

throughout neighborhoods and around

street corners placing signs. The teens

were careful to ensure that the signs

were stable and highly visible.

Speaker 

Nigel Farage

Speaker 

Brandon Tatum

Speaker 

James T. Harris

TARs had 3 table of Teens at AZ Free Summit!

VIDEO RECAPS
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@azteenreps
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@azteenreps
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